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Quechan Casino Resort and Paradise Casino
Announce Casino and Resort Closure in Response to COVID -19

The Quechan Tribal Council of the Fort Yuma Quechan Indian Tribe have made a decision to do our part
to stop the spread in Yuma and Imperial Counties resulting in the closure of Casino, Dining, Bar and
Hotel/Resort Operations beginning Monday, March 23 at 6 pm. At this time there are too many
variables for us to commit to how long this closure is going to last. We will continue to monitor the
situation and make a re-opening statement when we are safely able to do so. The Tribal Council in this
decision to close is for the general health and well-being of the communities in Imperial, Yuma County,
their guests and our dedicated employees.

We are proud to be part of a small community where everyone is pulling together to do their part. Itis
this spirit of cooperation and community support that will hopefully lead to a swift end and return to
regular daily life. We will be here to welcome you back when that time comes.
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Jordan D. Joaquin, President Charles B. Montague Sr.
Quechan Indian Tribe Interim Chief Executive Officer,

Quechan Casino Resort & Paradise Casino




